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Jane Rasely

From: Jean Husa <jean@husaco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 9:53 AM
To: PCD
Subject: Fw: Bloedel Reserve Plans

This was originally sent to the wrong address. Please see below. 
 

 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Jean Husa <jean@husaco.com> 
To: "osontag@bainbridgewa.gov" <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 1:48 PM 
Subject: Bloedel Reserve Plans 
 
I am very concerned with the proposed plans being considered at the Bloedel.  
 
The exit driveway relocation will put traffic out on to Agate Point Road right ahead of the blind corner of 
Dolphin and Agate Point Road. This is not safe. 
 
Allowing large tour buses will add to traffic congestion in the neighborhood. This will make it very difficult to 
make left turns on to Highway 305. Right now at the end of their business day it is not uncommon to see 8 or 
more cars backed up on Agatewood turning on to 305. This is the ONLY exit from our neighborhood. Long 
lines of traffic on Agate are not only an inconvenience but also impact our safety.  
 
The Bloedel needs to rethink this plan. Have they even considered opening up the road connected to Hidden 
Cove? Doing so would give our neighborhood relief from traffic. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Husa 
16265 Agate Point Road 
Bainbridge Island 
 
 


